
 This week to 
acknowledge 
Black History 
Month we have 
been making little 

cardboard faces to represent ourselves. 
Then we decorated cardboard faces and 
coloured them to match our skin colour. 
 
The weather has been good so we were 
able to play outdoors and engage in 
lots of sensory play e.g. playing with 
coloured water, pasta, sand, and mud. 
 
We also practiced our mindfulness by 
giving the children a few minutes of re-
laxation time. 
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24th  - 28th Oct Half Term 
Yorkies Open 

Mon 31st Oct Inset Day 
Yorkies Open 

  
  

Diary Dates 

October is Black History Month and although here at York road 
we celebrate diversity in every sense of the word, we’re celebrat-
ing Black History this week with the children. 

Please see your tapestry post for further details of what the chil-
dren will be enjoying this week. 

FOREST SCHOOL 

Otters and Robins will have their last 
week at forest school on Wednesday 
2nd November. They will be having a 
fire and toasted marshmallows. 

The next groups start on Wednesday 
9th November for 6 weeks. This will 

be Foxes and Squirrels.  

Tapestry! 

Don’t miss out on looking at your child’s online Learning Journal 

with them and see what they have been doing at York Road. 

Complete the online Permission/User Agreement for Tapestry? 

Activate your child’s online Learning Journal via the email sent 

to you once you have completed the User Agreement. (Check you 

‘inbox/Junk/Spam’ boxes). Remember you can upload your own 

photos, video’s, anecdotes to add to your child’s journals. 

In nursery we are raising the chil-

dren’s awareness of numbers in 

the environment. 

We are starting with door num-

bers. Please look at door numbers 

with your children when you are out and about. 

Talk about the number of your house (if you have a 

number). 

Perhaps you can send us a photo on Tapestry of the 

number on your door. 

Professional painter & decorator 

needed for York Road Nursery 

School. 

We would love to be able to pro-
vide business to someone in our 
School Community. 

If you are that person or know 
someone that can, please contact 
Emily on  01462 459127 

emily.jarvis@yorkroad.herts.sch.uk 

to have a chat and give us a quote. 


